
MAY 03, 2024 
          This is a report of a special meeting of the Rossville Town Council Meeting, on 
Friday May 3, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. at the Rossville Town Hall. 

On call of the roll:  Stan Cox, Sally McGill, and Ben Kellogg. 
Also present were Mike Kleinpeter, Chester & Betty Bankes. 
Stan Cox called the meeting to order.  

Mike Kleinpeter did a presentation to the Council regarding OCRA funding for water and 
wastewater projects.  
Council took the presentation under advisement. 
Stan called meeting to adjournment at 5pm. 

 
 


